
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
           
15th April 2024               
 

Year Two trip to Paultons Park 
 

We would like to celebrate the children’s hard work this year by taking them to Paultons 
Park. The cost of the trip will be £34.50; this includes the entrance fee and coach 
travel. Due to increased prices, we understand that this is a large amount for some 
families. Therefore, we are asking for the money in two instalments to help spread the 
cost. 
 
Where: Paultons Park, Ower, Romsey SO51 6AL 
When: Thursday 11th July  
Time: Leaving school promptly at 8am and returning to school by 5pm  
Cost: £34.50 To be paid in two instalments, £17.50 by Tuesday 30th April and the 
remaining £17.00 by Friday 31st May. As this is not an educational trip, unfortunately, 
we can only accommodate pupils that have paid in full and by the deadline. Children 
that do not attend will spend the day in school with other year groups. If payment is a 
problem for you then please call or email Mrs Rushen-Gough in confidence to discuss. 
Please pay via ParentPay and tick the consent box, to give your permission for your 
child to attend. 
 
Uniform/Clothing: School uniform to be worn. Depending on the weather, they will need 
a sunhat and sun cream/raincoat. Sensible/ comfortable footwear should be worn. 
 
Lunch Arrangements: When you pay via ParentPay, please indicate whether you would like 
a cheese or ham school packed lunch, or whether you will provide a packed lunch from 
home. Please also provide snacks to last throughout the day and two drinks (preferably 
water, not fizzy or milk based). They will be required to carry all their things with them 
all day, so please provide a small backpack.   
 
Travel Sickness: If your child suffers from travel sickness, please give them medication 
before they leave. If they need medication for the return journey, please hand the 
medication to a member of staff, in a named, sealed envelope with written instructions. 
 
Additional info: A reminder and further information will be sent nearer the time.  
 

Volunteer Helpers: We will need parent helpers to accompany us on this trip. If you are 
available to help, please specify ‘Yes’ on ParentPay, when you make the payment. 
 
The Year 2 Team        
 


